
 
 
 
20th May 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Plans for Partial Re-Opening for Year 10  
 
Following our letter regarding plans for after half term, we would like to ask you to answer a 
short questionnaire so that we can continue to risk assess appropriately to support Year 10 
students with some face to face contact in school in June.  Please click on the link below to 
complete the questionnaire: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee5IyIC3tpDTrIr_w7H5IARU2Sc4gwJV39zj1PJb
voLvUgnw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
We will of course contact you as soon as we have received the Government guidance and 
have a risk assessed plan in place that means we can be specific about when each child may 
be able to access some time in school. Please do contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Laura Jenkins  
Headteacher 
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